
Welcome Back Students Block Party 

The Welcome Back Students Block Party will be held on August 17th, 2015 from 6:00pm to 

8:30pm in the 1000 and 1100 Blocks of Commercial Street. Booths of Main Street member 

businesses and organizations line the sides of Commercial Street with games, prizes and 

activities for hundreds of students and general community members. 

This event allows one business/organization per booth space, and materials available at the booth 

must only pertain directly to the participating business/organization, no other member or non-

member businesses. This is a free event for current 2015-2016 members. No non-members 

will be allowed. 

Each booth space is approximately 10 feet wide. You must provide your own table, chairs, 

electrical cords, etc. Main Street only provides the space. Anything else needed in your booth is 

the responsibility of the business/organization. 

Businesses are required to provide a prize to the Main Street booth to use for prize drawing 

throughout the night. 

Set up may begin at 5:00pm. Booth spaces will be marked on the street with the business/ 

organization. Please only set up in your assigned space. Event runs from 7-8:30pm. You will not 

be able to dismantle your booth till the event closes. 

Business     _________________________________________________________________ 

Contact Person_______________________________________________________________ 

Contact Phone________________Email___________________________________________ 

If you are a member of Emporia Main Street and interested in participating, please contact 

Emporia Main Street at 620-340-6430, fax the form 620-340-6434 or e-mail us at 

main.street@emporia-kansas.gov as soon as possible!  
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